
The Board of Commissioners office released the following road related
information:

COMMISSIONERS' WEEKLY REPORT
Friday, January 9, 2004

- - - - - - - - -

STILL ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS

The Commissioners will continue accepting applications for the County’s
Budget Committee, Planning Commission and Library Board through Friday,
January 16.

Applications may be picked up at the Commissioners’ Office, 201 Laurel
Avenue, Tillamook, or you may call 503-842-3403 and ask that one be mailed
to you.

The County Road Advisory Committee will continue to accept applications for
the next several months, as there are a number of openings. The Committee
makes recommendations to the Board of Commissioners regarding road policies
in the various areas of the County. These policies include budget review and
the development of work priorities. The Committee generally consists of
three members from each geographical area of the County: north, central and
south for a total of nine members.

- - - - - - - - -

(the above information was only a portion of the entire Weekly Report)
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